

Office of the City Clerk

Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

March 8, 2018

Common Council President Ashanti Hamilton City Hall, Room 205 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear President Hamilton:

This is to confirm that Mark Kessenich is now duly qualified to serve as an appointed member of the Residents Preference Program Review Commission. His term will expire March 7, 2021.

Sincerely,

James R. Owczarsk

cc: Board File Mark Kessenich



STATE OF
County of
\sim
The undersigned who has been appointed to the office of
MEMBER, RESIDENTS PREFERENCE PROGRAM REVIEW COMMISSION
but has not yet entered upon the duties thereof, swear that he will support the constitution of the United State and the constitution of the State of Wisconsin, and wil faithfully discharge the duties of said office to the best of his ability.
MARK KESSENICH
Subscribed and sworn to before me this day of, 2018.
CITY CLERK ON the

My commission expires _____